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Good morning Kim,

Thank you for taking my call just now. Please see my updates to the last contractual version of the
agreement, reviewed by both Matthew Longoria & Ruth Muelker. This updated version includes:

e Insertion of August 3, 2021 as date approved by Council (found on page 1).

e Addition of Definition 1.15.Excess Garbage, Waste or Rubbish (found on Page 3)

¢ Insertion of additional language to Definition 1.23 Pink Tag (found on Page 3-4)

¢ Insertion of commencement and conclusion dates in Section 3: Term (found on Page 6)

¢ Insertion of language to Section 5.02 Brush Collection to reflect quarterly or four times per
year service (found on Page 6)

e Insertion of Contractor mailing address (found on Page 20)

e Insertion of City & Contractor Signature Information (found on Page 24)

e Update to Schedule A to reflect new Base rate of $22.11 and quarterly brush collection (found
on Page 25)

If you select “Review” and then “No Markup” - all my updates will still be shown in RED. | hope that
once we review these updates we can work to plug this contractual version of the agreement into
your codified ordinance.

Christopher M. Cox
Manager, Public Sector Solutions
ccox6@wm.com

Waste Management

1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX 78217
210772 6074
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